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The project :
The idea is to create an event, which would become recurrent if this partnership turns out to be interesting for all participants, and/or beneficial for the animation of the French and international La Salle network.
Target audience : Students (18 years or older)
Number of establishments sought: 3 or 4 from different countries

First meeting between Campuses on the theme 
« The planet needs you ».

The Saint-Genès La Salle  Campus, specialized in the training of audiovisual professions, would like to work on a (distancial) TV program by inviting other Relem Campuses on the topic « The planet needs you » .
It would be a good opportunity to initiate a dialogue betwen all the Campuses on an international scale, aroud a topic that affects us all.
Regarding the question of language, French, English and Spanish should facilitate the dialogues and represent a real educational and technical challenge for all our students !
The aim is to shed light « from the inside » on how each person perceives the ecological stakes in his or her country. If some of the training courses given in the La Salle network worlwide are related to this issue, the dialogue will be particularly enriching for the spectators.

The terms of exchange : 
· Live shooting
· 60 mn (depending on the speakers).
Dates to be fixed depending on the participants …I suggest
· November 11 / preparation time
· November 12 a.m / shooting
The final editorial line of the set, as well as the exact conductor of the interviews will be defined with, and according to the potential participants.
In Bordeaux, we will organize a studio with a journalist, and speakers. The idea is to do intervews in duplex (i.e remotely and live) of students/campus managers/teachers/researchers, on the issue of ecological observations from the different countries represented by the La Salle network.
Link tests and a rehearsal would be necessary the day before the plateau. (date to be formalized according to the answers).
The program could be broadcasted live and securily thanks to a streaming channel accessible only to the people we wish to include (parents, students, ….the Lasallian network-to be determined-).
The program can also be recorded to be watched later via the Saint-Genès La Salle web TV. This program will be filmed for non-commercial purposes. Our Production Management students will deal , in advance, with the legal documents concerning the issue of the transfer of image rights for each person who agrees to be  filmed for this set.

Technical feasibility :
Ideally, the potential participants should be equipped or should equip themselves with the following material :
· 1 camera / Camcorder with HDMI output 2
· 1 micro camera connected to the camera (cost around 40 euros)
· 1 laptop connected to a discussion platform (skype/zoom)

Contact :
Campuses that would like to participate  should contact the director of the Campus pôle audiovisuel de La Salle Saint-Genès Bordeaux before novembre 10 :
Mrs Cécile Clédou Rebière at : cecile.cledou-rebiere@saint-genes.com 
